
We are accepting used hearing aids now. Please leave them in 
the corner drawer at the back of the sancutuary along with 

the glasses, stamps, Campbell labels etc. 

 
CGIT (Canadian Girls in Training) 

CGIT marks its 100th Anniversary! We will be celebrating on 
Saturday September 19th from 1pm to 4pm, at the United Church 
in Meadowood, 1111 Dakota Street It will be an afternoon tea 
with time to share stories and memories and will feature a short 
program at 2pm. CGIT Alumni from each 25-year era will reflect 
on their experiences, there will be a spiritual welcome, music by 
the Carillons and archival material. Call (204) 222-4916 or email 
jasfrench@shaw.ca or ost10@shaw.ca for more information. 

Walk a Mile in my Shoes! A fundraising walk for West 

Broadway Community Services. At Crossways in Common, 

222 Furby St. on Sat. Sept. 26th from 10am to 1pm. For more 

information call 204-774-2773. 

 

 Shannon Dewiele                         Dale Friesen 
 Bill McOuat                                  Lynda Paul 
 Megan Paul                                  Diena Rodd 
 Christopher Roy                              Alex Snell 
 Stephanie Wark                    Patrick Woodbeck 

                                      *** 
   Gerald & Nancy David                         Darren & Carolyn Paul 
  Don & Gloria Saindon                           Merv & Bernice Sitka 
  Laurie Ringaert & Dana Stockwell     Wesley & Elizabeth Tebbe 

Next Week’s Scripture Readings:                        
James 3: 13-4: 7-8a  

Mark 9:  30-37  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

OUR MISSION                                                                            
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming 

community. Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we 
nurture our faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning 

together, caring for each other, embracing our diversity, 
reaching out to those who live around us and working together 

in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 

September 13, 2015 – September 20, 2015  

Sunday  Bible Adventures Registration 

 Used Book Sale 
 Welcome Back Luncheon  
Tuesday 1 pm Art Group 

Wednesday 7:30 pm Worship Council Mtg. 
Thursday 1:30 pm Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm  Worship Choir Practice  

    

Pick-up your copy of the FALL SOUTHWINDS today! 

Join us downstairs TODAY for our 
WELCOME BACK LUNCHEON right after worship! 

Don’t miss out! We have pork on a bun, hot/veggie dogs, potatoes 
salad, coleslaw, fresh garden vegetables and refreshments. Adults $5 

Children (12 & under) $2. 

A LITTLE BIRDIE TOLD ME THAT YOU SHOULD SIGN-UP 
FOR GOLF DAY on Sunday Sept. 20th at 2 pm at the Canoe 
Club – followed by supper here at the church between 5 – 
5:30 pm. Cost: Adults $25, Seniors $20, Children (12 & under) 
$20. Bring a prize… get a prize! Sign-up sheet is in the lobby. 

The Alzheimer Society will be hosting a workshop - Part 1 on 

Saturday September 26, 2015 beginning at 9 am – 12 pm here at 

the church. There is limited seating. Please sign your name to 

the sign-up sheet on the easel in the lobby. We also have a sign-

up sheet for donations of muffins which will be served at the 

event. 

mailto:jasfrench@shaw.ca
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MUSIC PROGRAMS! 

The Worship Choir has started practicing and continues to 
welcome new members for the fall season.  Practices are on 
Thursdays from 7:45-9:15 p.m. If you like to sing, we have a spot 
for you!  See you on Thursday! 

The first Joyful Noise practice will be next Sunday (Sept. 20) at  
10 a.m. in the downstairs choir room.  See you there! 

The Praise Team will begin rehearsing again starting next Sunday 
(Sept. 20) from 11:45-1 p.m.  See Laura for more information.  

This is the year for you and your family to get involved  
in the music of WPUC! 

Did you know…   Lily Bati (refugee family)will be 

receiving her Canadian Citizenship on Tues. 

September 15th at 9:30 am at the Via Staion on the 

corner of Main Street and Broadway, Room 101.  

It is ‘OPEN’ to the public. 

 

Join the Windsor Park 

United Church Youth 

Group on Friday 

September 18th from  

7 – 9 pm at the church! 

For ages 12 to 18 . 

A reminder that the Membership & Pastoral Care 

Council  will be have a meeting at  

9:45 am, before worship, on Sunday September 20th. 

Sparks & Brownies begins 
on Monday September 21st at 6:15 pm. 

Did you know…  

that you can find us on Facebook, Twitter and our 
website at www.windsorparkunitedchurch.com?  

Check us out!  

 

Mark your calendars for Blessing of the Pets 

which will be held on Sunday Oct. 4, 2015 at  
 2 pm.   

Needed! Pet pictures for a video for the     

Blessing of the Pets.  If you would like to share 

a picture of your pet, with or without its human 

family, please send it to Laura at lasteidl@shaw.ca  Thanks! 

If you are interested in participating… see me after worship today or 

call Sylvia Cassie at 204-253-1201 or nscassie@mymts.net  

To pre-register for TOT TIME  
please contact Ruth Klein 204-256-6390. 
Tot Time begins on Wednesday Oct.  14th 
at 9:30 am.  

Study Group begins on Thursday Oct. 15th at 9:30am. 

Get your “BOO” on and join Patrick and 

the Youth Group on Friday October 16th 

at ‘A Maze in Corn’ at 7 pm. It’s lots of 

FUN! More information soon!  

Bible Adventures is looking for 4 small (2-3 ft) Christmas 
trees. If you can help us out, please see a committee members 

- Gloria Saindon, Maria Kehler, Sarah Closen, Heather 
Karavas, Patrick Woodbeck & Douglas Gauthier. 

 

You’re invited to attend the 

WPUC CRAFT SALE on Sat. 

October 3rd from 10 am to 3 pm. 

Free Admission!  

Table rental is $25. For more 

information please contact Jan 

Nazarko 204-233-2736 / 

jnazarko@mymts.net or Luci 204-

256-8792. 
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